
The board of IF Academ 
 

The board of IF Academ is still looking for a new president and secretary. So if you are interested in 
applying you find some information below. Of course you can apply for the chassier position as well.  

 
If you have more questions feel free to ask at ifacadem@malmostudenter.se which also the adress to 

apply if you are interested. 
 

We will collect the applications as soon as possible. The date for the voting will be announced later on, 
so stay tuned if you are a member in any of our sport groups and want to have influence. 

 
As the president for IF Academ you are the one in charge so to speak. You arrange board meetings 
and go to other meetings as well. This means that you have a good contact with The Student Union 

and The University in different questions, but most of the time you answer emails and you are able to 
be a part of making IF Academ increase and grow. 

 
As the secretary of IF Academ you will be responsible for conducting the board meetings. From going 
through the talking points, to writing down essential information that becomes decided upon. You are 

also responsible for making sure that meetings are upheld with regular intervals. 
 

As the cashier at IF Academ you are in charge of collecting the membership fees from the different 
sports. You will also take care of payments and making sure the different sports gets money to buy 
equipment for. Before boardmeetings you will buy FIKA or Pizza depending on what kind of board 

meeting that will take place. It is a lot of fun, and you learn a lot. 
 
 

Med vänliga hälsningar, 
 

Elizabeth von Mentzer, 
IF Academ ordförande. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


